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Mr. Patrick Walsh 

  

Dear Mr. Patrick Walsh,  

On behalf of the Ukrainian Chamber of Commerce and Industry I would like to express my 
gratitude for your invaluable support of the Charitable Foundation of the UCCI ‘Stand with 
Ukraine’ and their Program of psychological rehabilitation and health improvement of Ukrainian 
children, who suffered from the aggression of the russian federation. 

Thanks to your support and €11,000 donation we are going to implement the Program for 40 
children from freed Ukrainian territories in April. We will arrange for our children with professional 
psychological assistance, cultural and sport activities in a modern recreation complex.  

We are deeply convinced that your support lets our children be happy, healthier and feel that 
they are not alone. It is very important for their future and the future of Ukraine. 

The UCCI avails itself of this opportunity to renew to you the assurances of its highest 
consideration. 

 

Best regards, 

  

 

 

 

 

Gennadiy Chyzhykov 

President of the UCCI 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


